
Dear Parent/ Carer 

I hope you enjoyed the half term break and were able to enjoy the wonderful weather with your 

children!  

Earlier this week, you received a letter from the Trust describing the revised, proposed dates for the 

wider provision for prioritised groups as outlined in the Government Guidelines.   

Pupils of Critical Workers Continued  

Year 1 Pupils Monday June 15th 

Reception Pupils Monday June 22nd  

Nursery Pupils  Thursday 25th June (if capacity allows) 

 

Parents and carers who are critical workers or have a child in Year 1 and Reception have already 

received the documentation regarding how school will look and function on their child’s return to 

school. For those choosing to return, the teacher assigned to their ‘family bubble’ will send a video 

message to welcome the pupils back to school. School will then review provision and determine if we 

can safely accommodate the return of nursery pupils 

Please note that parents, carers and pupils who are displaying any symptoms of Coronavirus must 

NOT enter the school premises 

Those children who are not in the prioritised groups listed above will receive a phone call from their 

class teacher next week. As before, we completely understand if families and pupils are unable to 

take the call due to varying home situations. Please take the opportunity during this call to ask any 

questions regarding the Oak Learning. Additional home learning packs will also be sent home. 

As mentioned in my last letter you will soon be receiving your child’s annual report. A letter will 

accompany the report explaining its content. The reports will be emailed to each parent separately. To 

facilitate this, the reports will be sent over a period of weeks so please don’t worry if one sibling or 

child in the class receives their report at a different time.  

It is lovely to be able to share with you that Mrs Thompson’s son has arrived safe and well. I am sure 

you will join me in congratulating the Thompson Family on the birth of Barney George Thompson. 

 

 

We are also pleased to announce that Mr and Mrs Wilcox are also expecting a new addition to their 

family and she has promised to keep us updated.   

Your support during this period has been steadfast and we thank you in advance for your continued 

patience and support. If you do have any queries, please send them to the 

info@hartelwickfederation.org.uk account. 

Take care and stay safe,  

Mrs Hill 
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